
 

 

 

 All classes have started 

their Forest School                 

sessions. The weather 

has been just right this 

week for our  lessons.                                                                        

Remember KS1 bring their kit in a bag to school (see 

class newsletters for more details). KS2 children come 

dressed in their forest school kit but wear a CLEAN 

pair of shoes for in school—they bring their wellies or 

boots in a bag to get changed into for outside. Here is 

a reminder of the day each year group goes to Forest 

School:- 

Mondays  Y6   

Tuesdays Y3 and Y5 (PLEASE NOTE THE CHANGE 

OF DAY FOR YEAR 5) 

Thursday Y1 and Y4 

Friday EYFS and Y2 

Friday 11th September 2020   

 

Please can all parents check their emails for our Parent’s 
Evening Survey. You have been sent a survey monkey link 
to give us an idea of how you would prefer parent’s     
evening to be this half term given the current situation. I 
really feel this week that all our children have settled into 
our new normal and have had a successful week                                   
Thank you for your continued support and understanding, 
Mrs Stinchon 

 

 

 

 

Monday 21st September - Y6 Bikeability day                                                

wb 5th October—Walk to School week  

Monday 12th October—Tiny Pixels                       

individual photographs taken in school—

details will  follow 

Tuesday 20th and Wednesday 21st                                

October                                                                            

Parents’ Evening - letter with details and 

times to follow 

THURSDAY 22ND OCTOBER -                                      

Finish school for half term  

Monday 26th—Thursday 29th 

(inclusive)  Pro Sport Half term holiday 

Active Sports Camp to be held in 

Trawden Forest Primary School  - please 

ask for more details 

Monday 2nd November - Start school, 

gates open 8.45am                                                         

 

 

Congratulations to all our certificate winners 
last week! 

Stars of the week  

YR 1  Luke H 

YR 2  Beau H 

YR 3  Tom B 

YR 4  Anna -Lucia 

YR 5  Alex M 

YR 6  Isaac B 

Birthdays this week  

YR 1  Ben O and 
Rueben 

YR 2  Elliot  

YR 4  Mia 

YR 6  Billy 

 HALF TERM SPORTS                

ACTIVE CAMP                                                                           
Pro Sport will be running  a sports 

active camp during October half term—Monday 

26th to Thursday 29th October 2020—to be held 

here in school.                                                                         

There will be many different non contact activities 

for all year groups. many different  activities.                                                                 

If you would be interested in your child taking part 

please contact school for more details or contact  

Pro Sport https://prosportcoaching.co.uk/ 



 

 

 

                                  

Lancashire County Council 
online applications have now 
opened to register current Year 
6 children for a place at their 

preferred secondary school.     The closing date 
is Saturday 31st   October 2020. 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-

families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/starting-

secondary-school/ 

Local Open Day Events 

 

Furniture for Education Worldwide  

Please excuse the furniture piled up in our shelter!                                 

It will soon be collected by the charity                             

“Furniture Education Worldwide” and will be shipped to 

schools in India or Africa and 

be put to very good use. 

Thank you for your patience. 

Polite  

Reminder 

 

We are grateful for you all using the 

one way system and  understanding 

the need for staggard start and     

finish times.    

 In school the children are in their year group bubble 

until they leave the school grounds.  

Therefore, we are not allowing junior children to 

come down from the KS2 yard to the KS1/EYFS area at 

home time to meet  parents. They will wait in their 

area on the KS2 yard for you to collect younger ones 

and then come up.  

We have also requested that children do not play and 

run round on the yard at drop off or pick up times. 

This is    working really well in a morning. Please could 

we ask that the children who are waiting for siblings 

do not run round and mix bubbles. Thank you 

I hope that if you have any questions or concerns that 

you will ask the class teacher of the office as I am sure 

together we can work anything out. 

Thank you to Miss B who has 

kindly donated £12.60 back 

to the school lottery fund. 

“You have to be in it to win 

it!”  If you have not joined 

our school lottery (arranged 

by our PTFA) and  would like 

to then it is very easy to do...  

Just visit                                                                    

https://

www.yourschoollottery.co.uk                                                                                                  


